
What is something 
that stresses you out? 
Is it hard to trust God 

with that?

What person in the 
Bible has recently 
stood out to you?

What one thing do you 
hope is most true 
about our family 

in 5 days?

Who is someone that 
is different than you 

that you can choose to 
love well?

If the school year 
ended today, what 
would you be most 
proud of? Regret?

What one thing do you 
hope is most true 
about our family 

in 5 years?

What quality about 
God do you think 

should be talked about 
more often?

If our family had a 
#hashtag what 

would it be?

If a gorilla had the 
intelligence of a 

human would you 
allow it to play in 

the NFL?

Who is someone that 
you can share 

anything with?

How many words can 
you think of that 

rhyme with your name 
in 15 seconds?

What is the last thing 
that made you laugh 
with your friends?

Do you talk 
during movies?

What is a scripture 
verse you think would 
be beneficial for you 

to memorize?

What is something 
simple that makes 

you happy?

Would you be willing 
to be 10% smarter, if it 

meant you seemed 
20% less intelligent to 

everyone else?  



How are you doing 
right now? 

(Answer continually 
for 30 seconds.)

How do you typically 
handle change?

How many Cherrios 
could you stack on 

your head?

What is a special 
memory you have tied 

around Easter?

How do you think the 
tradition of hiding 

eggs for Easter began?

Chocolate bunnies 
or peeps?

When God made you 
what do you 

think made Him 
really happy?

Have you ever given 
anything up for Lent?

Do you feel like your 
age restricts you from 
what you want to do?

If everyone (alive & 
dead) were divided 

into rooms based on 
their first name what 
room would you want 

to spend a day in?

How quickly can you 
recite the alphabet 

backwards?

What is the last prayer 
you saw God 

tangibly answer?

What Easter tradition 
do you enjoy 

the most?

What was the hardest 
rule to follow today?

What does it look like 
to be a cheerful giver?

What makes an 
ordinary nap 

a “great” nap?


